From: Compliance and Ethics

Subject: Complainant Notification Letter

Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 3:30:12 PM

The Department of Commerce Office of Inspector General (OIG) has received your correspondence and assigned
complaint numbe;

After careful consideration, we decided to review this matter further. An OIG staff member may contact you for
additional information. Additionally, the OIG will notify you when the case is closed.

If you have any further information, please contact the Hotline at (800) 424-5197 and reference the report number
assigned when you initiated the complaint.

Thank you.

Compliance and Ethics Staff
Office of Inspector General





